
To whomever this may concern 
 
I am writing this testimony today to urge you to support CB-11-2025. This measure will protect 
our community and the communities surrounding the W.R. Grace campus from the deleterious 
health and safety impacts of the company's planned plastic R&D facility. Howard County 
residents deserve to reap the benefits of clean air and the peace of mind in knowing that their 
families are not being exposed to ongoing chemical emissions from this planned facility, nor 
must they live in constant fear of leaks and fires, very real possibilities.  
 
W.R. Grace is planning on installing an incinerator (as determined by the EPA) on its campus 
next to and in the midst of Howard County communities. This is unacceptable. A project like this 
does not belong in our residential communities.  
 
Despite Grace's assurances, we are not reassured that the impacts of this facility are negligible. 
W.R. Grace has demonstrated a careless approach and significant disregard to residents' 
opposition to this project. Given Grace's terrible track record in polluting communities, residents, 
employees, towns and surrounding environments (the movie A Civil Action is based on Grace 
negligence and abuse), coupled with the way in which they have handled this proposed plan, we 
strongly oppose this project. 
 
We need you to stand up to Grace's lack of regard for our health and safety. I vote in support of 
CB-11-2025 without any amendments. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sreevatsan Narayanan 
Cedar Creek resident 
 


